
      Livonia Public Schools
District Services

Date:  November 8, 2023

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent

From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

Re:      ECC Technology Bid

 
I would like an opportunity to share with the Board of Education information on 
Early Childhood Center Technology bid at the next Committee of the Whole 
Meeting on November 13, 2023.

Bids for the ECC’s network cabling, classroom audio & visual equipment, video 
signage displays, projection and audio system for the Gross Motor Room, and a 
building digital paging system were due and opened on October 19, 2023. The 
Bond Team has reviewed the information and interviewed bidders. The 
recommended bidder, VSC, Inc, is detailed in the accompanying letters from the 
District’s Administrator of Information Technology, Tim Klan, the owner’s 
representative, Plante Moran Realpoint, and the technology consultant, IDS.

The total project bid amount is $454,216.00. Additionally, we recommend 
approving Alternate 1 in the amount of $6,500, for a total accepted amount of 
$460,716. Additionally, we will be recommending a contingency of $25,000.00 for 
a project total of $485,716.00. 

Please add this request to the agenda of the Monday, November 13, 2023.

Attachments

PF/ko

c: Board of Education


